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To: GISD Board of Education

From: Ron Haugen 5
Superintendent

Date: September 15, 2004

Subject: Calendar for Liberty Elementary

As we move into the construction and planning for Liberty Elementary, I believe it is imperative
that the instructional calendar for the school be designated at this time. Due to the fact that the
attendance zone for Liberty will be drawing from two adjacent Continuous Calendar schools, I
would propose that Liberty Elementary be placed on the instructional calendar for Continuous
Calendar Schools beginning in the 2005-2006 school year. This item will be placed on the
agenda for the September 23, 2004 Board Meeting.

Thank you.



